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Subject: AHLP	-	Intellectual	Property
Date: Monday,	January	2,	2017	at	12:05:35	PM	Eastern	Standard	Time
From: PATE,	RUSSELL
To: BAIR,	MELISSA	(MATTISON@mailbox.sc.edu),	gayec@sc.edu
CC: CORDAN,	KERRY

Melissa	and	Gaye	–	As	you	know,	the	contract	with	Coca-Cola	to	develop	and	evaluate	the	AcZve	Healthy
Living	Program	has	terminated.		While	I	am	not	sure,	because	they	have	not	communicated		with	us	in	several
months,	it	appears	that	Coke	has	dropped	the	program.		We	put	a	lot	into	development	of	the	program,	and
if	possible,	I	would	like	to	obtain/retain	the	intellectual	property.		Please	look	into	where	we	stand	with	this,
and	let’s	figure	out	next	steps.		Thanks,	Russ


